
 

 

Friday 19th June 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Permission to Travel Home Alone in Year 5 & 6 
 
As you are aware, your child’s safety is of the utmost importance to us. 
 
If you child travels to school alone and has a mobile phone, please fill in the slip below and return to the 
school office by Friday 27th June. 
 
Thank you for supporting us in caring for your child.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Ms N Edwards 
Head of School 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Permission to Travel Home Alone Slip 
 
Please complete slip by Friday 27th June and return to the school office:- 
 
I confirm my child walks to school on their own and has their own mobile phone.  I allow the school to have 
my child’s mobile number and can make contact with them if needed. 
 
 

Child’s Name: _________________________________ Child’s Class: ___________________ 

 

Child’s Mobile Phone Number: _____________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer Signature: __________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer Name: _____________________________________________ 

 

Date Signed: _____________________________ 


